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20 October 2020 
Updated: 04 March 2021. 
 
Dr Douglas Campbell  
level 8 Support Building 
Auckland City Hospital 
Park Rd 
Grafton 
Auckland 1023 
 
 
Dear Dr Campbell, 
 

Re: Ethics ref: 16/CEN/200/AM04 

 Study title: Validation and extension of a multivariable prediction model of perioperative 
mortality in a national perioperative dataset: the Surgical Outcome Risk Tool 
New Zealand study (NZSORT). 

 
I am pleased to advise that this annual progress report has been approved, following 
review by the Chairperson of the Central Health and Disability Ethics Committee on 04 
October 2020. Existing approval remains valid. 
 
Your next progress report is due by 15 January 2022. 
 
Please don’t hesitate to contact the HDEC secretariat for further information.  We wish 
you all the best for your study. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs Helen Walker 
Chairperson 
Central Health and Disability Ethics Committee 
 
 
Encl: appendix A: documents submitted 
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Appendix A 
Documents submitted and approved 
 

 Document  Version  Date  

Protocol: Tracked and highlighted non-significant protocol 
amendment reflecting title change and extension of data set.  

1.2  24 September 2020  

Protocol: Protocol vs.1.2 tracking removed  1.2  24 September 2020  

Post Approval Form  AM04  24 September 2020  

  
 
 
 


